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MEMORANDUM FROM N. CALDER, FACILITIES PROJECT MANAGER AND M. MCCONNELL, TRANSIT
OPERATIONS PLANNER DATED DECEMBER 14, 2020 REGARDING THE ALLANDALE TRANSIT
MOBILITY HUB.

That the Memorandum from N. Calder, Facilities Project Manager and M. McConnell, Transit Operations
Planner dated December 14, 2020 regarding the Allandale Transit Mobility Hub be referred to the Finance and
Corporate Services for further consideration.
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